
 

SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 15 OF 2025 UPDATED 
 
 

SHANNON ESTUARY 
 

ANCHORAGE R FOUL 
 
 

Please be advised that the foul at Anchorage R has been cleared as of 09th June 
2025.  

Use of this anchorage may be resumed.  

 
Signed: 
 
Harbour Master  
Shannon Foynes Port Company  
09th June 2025.  
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